
  

 

19 January 2024 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Reception  Emily for being a PE superstar following instructions 

St Cecilia  Paola for excellent effort in all areas 

St Bernadette Leandro for making good choices and demonstrating a positive 

   attitude all week  

St Anthony James for great art printing in both effort and outcome 

St Christopher Tamia for always presenting her work to the best possible standard 

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

Reception  Nicholas for always being kind and polite with friends and teachers  

St Cecilia  Brendan for being such a good friend to others  

St Bernadette Tiffany for being an amazing friend to everyone in St Bernadette’s 

St Anthony Sali for super swimming safety and listening 

St Christopher Conor for working hard to demonstrate good leadership qualities 

   both in class and around the school 

 

Well done to you all. 

 

First Holy Communion 

 

Congratulations to those children who have begun their preparation for First Holy 

Communion.  The Enrolment Mass was a lovely occasion, with beautiful singing and the 

children signing the chorus of ‘Here I am Lord’ was truly memorable.  Thank you to the 

readers, offertory procession children, Mrs Boyle and Deacon Kevin. 

 

St Christopher’s Class Mass 

 

St Christopher’s class were a real credit at Wednesday’s Mass.  The reading was David and 

Goliath (Fr John’s favourite as a child!) and the children really engaged and gave some 

thought provoking answers to Deacon Kevin’s questions. 

 

Wednesday 31 January 2024 St Bernadette’s Class Mass 10.00 am St Peter’s Church 

 

Book Fair Tuesday 23 to Friday 26 January 2024 3.15 – 3.45 pm 

 

Our annual Book Fair is next week from Tuesday to Friday in the library from 3.15 to 

3.45 pm.  You will today receive a leaflet outlining a selection of the available books.  

These can be bought ahead of the fair, or at the fair.  Before the fair the link is 

bookfairs.scholastic-co.uk/travelling-books/parents.  All monies raised will be used to buy 

more books for our children across the school.  If you can help, please contact the office 

or Mrs Boyle. 
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Lego Club 

 

We are hoping to run a Lego Club after school after half term.  It will be run by Mrs Coone 

on behalf of Kids With Bricks.  We have attached a letter with more information. 

 

50 Years at Prospect Road : Week beginning 5 February 2024 

 

The week’s celebration begins with Bishop David saying Mass at St Peter’s Church at  

6.30 pm on Monday 5 February 2024 with light refreshments after at school.  All are 

welcome.  Please let any past pupils you are in contact with know.  The children will be 

having their own celebrations:- 

 

Tuesday 6 February 2024 – ‘Come and work with your child’ from 9.30 am – 10.30 am. 

Parents and Grandparents are welcome  too. 

 

They will be tie dying items during the week.  Please provide your child with a white or 

pale item of clothing/material.  Please send this in on Friday 2 February 2024.   

 

We will also be having a ‘decades singalong’ and burying a time capsule to be opened by 

future pupils.  We will end the week with a 70’s Mufti and disco (paid for by the FoSP).  

This will be on Thursday 8 February 2024. 

 

Mrs Taylor has been successful in securing donations from a number of Marlow businesses 

including Gail’s and Burgers.  Thank you to them.  We would appreciate help with 

refreshments and are holding a mufti day on Friday 2 February when the children wear 

their own clothes and would ask for donations either monetary (suggested donation of £3) 

or a bottle of red/white wine, soft drinks or Prosecco. 

 

New Altar Servers 

 

I am hoping to recruit Altar Servers for our parish, as at present we only have a few 

children who are able to assist Father John at Mass. 

 

Training normally takes place on Sundays at 9.45 am for about 1 hour between the two 

Masses. 

 

I hope to start classes soon. 

 

These usually continue for 3 weeks or until the children are confident enough to serve. 

 

If your child is able to serve, please contact me: 07930 867058. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Alex Temple 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


